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ITEM # 10B4 GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS  

*************************************************************** 
The state has dropped the graduation requirements that all seniors take math and the 
requirement to take a college entrance exam. The KHS administration would like to recommend 
that seniors are exempt if they have already completed their six required credits and earned a 
"C" or higher in one of the following: College Algebra, Pre-Calculus, or Statistics, and have 
parent approval. Since the state will still pay for the college entrance exam, students will take 
the SAT exam, unless a parent opts their child out of taking the exam.   


